
Ph: 67 549 209 Fax: 67 549 435 email: pallamalla-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

  

 

 

Welcome Back to Term 2 

 

ANZAC School Assembly 

9 am Thursday, 2nd May 

 

Impact Leadership Conference – Wednesday 8th 

May 

Mrs Forsyth and Year 6 will be attending the Impact 

Leadership Conference next Wednesday. Permission 

notes will be sent home Thursday. 

 

NAPLAN TESTING Years 3 & 5 

The National Assessment Program Literacy and 

Numeracy (NAPLAN) Testing will be held 14th – 16th 

May. 

The following tests will be held on: 

Tuesday: Language Conventions & Writing 

Wednesday: Reading 

Thursday: Numeracy 
 

 

Attendance 

School commences at 9am and all students need to be ready to start the 

day before 9am.  

Parents are reminded that all absences need to be explained in writing 

within 7 days of absence. Partial Attendance (late arrival) to school also 

will be documented and will need an explanation. The School is audited 

regularly on attendance and unexplained absenses. 
 

The Calendar 

TERM 2 

May 

Thur 2nd  ANZAC 

Assembly 9am 

Wed 8th P & C / 

Campdraft Meeting 2pm 

Wed 8th Leadership 

Conference Moree 

Tue 14th – Thur 16th 

NAPLAN Year 3 & 5 Test 

Wed 22nd Bookfair 

Wed 22nd Assembly 

Thur 23rd Warialda 

Middle School Day 

Fri 24th School Cross 

Country. 

Tue 28th School Council 

Meeting 2pm 

Thur 30th  Zone Cross 

Country – Gravesend 

 

June 

19th & 20th Warialda 

Middle School Days 

Wed 26th School Athletic 

Carnival 
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Parents are reminded that if they have any concerns please organise an 

appointment time with the School office to come and discuss the 

matter with the class teacher or the Principal.  

Don’t forget Mrs Sullivan our learning support teacher is available to 

talk to parents about learning. 

Mrs Sullivan will continue to work with students on Tuesday. Please contact 

the office to organise an appointment time to speak to the Principal, class 

teacher or Mrs Sullivan. 

 

Middle School Days – Warialda High 

Senior students have been invited to participate in an activity day for 

Years 5 to 7 at Warialda High. 

This will be held over three days. The first activity day is on Thursday 

23rd May. Information about this day will be sent home at a later 

date. 

 

Trespassing on School Grounds. 

Parents and the community are reminded that NO ONE should be on school 

grounds outside school hours. Principal permission is required when on 

School grounds out of hours. 

 

Outstanding School Accounts 

Thank you to all the families who have paid school accounts. We still have 

outstanding accounts for School Fees, Ipad/Laptop hire, and the Deposit 

for the Dubbo Excursion. These need to be paid as soon as possible. 

If any parent has a problem paying outstanding accounts they need to 

contact Mrs Schwartz.  

 

Staffroom cleanout 

A recent cleanout of cupboards in the staffroom has located a number of 

dishes, platter and containers that belong to parents. Please come and have 

a browse through the box in the office if you are missing anything. 
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Woolworths Earn & Learn - It is on Again 
Woolworths supporting schools.  This promotion was well supported last 

year. The excellent educational resources the school received were of a 

high standard. 

Stickers and sticker point sheets are issued at the Woolworths checkout.  

Contact the office if you require more sticker point sheets. 

PLEASE NOTE CUSTOMERS NEED TO ASK FOR STICKERS AT THE 

CHECKOUT. 

 

 

P & C Meeting 
Next Wednesday,  

8th May 

2pm 
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Canteen 

Thank you to all parents who have assisted with canteen this term. The 

canteen is well supported by the students and their families.  

Thank you Kerry for coordinating the canteen. 

Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her know if 

you require a special day to assist next term. 

2013 Canteen Roster Term 2 

Monday Canteen Friday Canteen 

Date Name Date Name 
  May 3rd    Kerrie McNamara 
May 6th  Kerrie McNamara May 10th   Liz Hobday 
May 13th Kerrie McNamara May 17th Tracey Baker 
May 20th Kerrie McNamara May 24th Belinda Schoupp 
May 27th Kerrie McNamara May 31st  Jill Walker 
June 3rd Kerrie McNamara June 7th Katrina Smith 
June 10th No Canteen June 14th Donna Stevens 
June 17th Kerrie McNamara June 21st Heidi Cory 
June 24th Kerrie McNamara June 28th Kerry Munn 

 

2013 Fruit Roster Term 2 

Thank you to the parents who assisted with supplying fruit this term. All 

families are placed on the fruit roster. It is understood some families 

cannot assist with canteen due to work commitments but ALL families are 

asked to be involved by supplying fruit for the canteen helpers to prepare. 

All our students have access to fruit and enjoy the opportunity each 

Friday. 

Friday Friday 

Date Name Date Name 
May 3rd Kay Grant May 10th Liz Hobday 
May 17th Casey Schneider May 24th Belinda Schoupp 
May 31st Kathy Crouch June 7th  Katrina Smith 
June 14th Donna Stevens June 21st  Heidi Cory 
June 28th Katrina Cleal   
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